
U.S. Department of Labor Office of Public Affairs
Washington, D.C. 20210

AUG 9 20n

~. Paul ~ehrens
Counsel
Americans for Limited Government
9900 ~ain Street
Suite 303
Fairfax, VA 22031

Dear Mr. Mehrens:

This responds to your June 15,2011 letter requesting copies of federal records described
below:

(1) Copies of all editions of Frances Magazine,
(2) Copies of all employee web chats hosted by the US Department of Labor;
(3) Copies of elevator po stings within the US Department of Labor; and
(4) Copies of featured stories on US Department of Labor's intranet.

The Office of Public Affairs has searched its records and found the federal records you
requested.

(1) Every edition of the Frances Magazine has been provided up through July, 2011.
(2) Every web chat that met the criteria has been submitted.
(3) Copies of all posters have been provided.
(4) The graphical banner that was used for each intranet highlight has been provided.


